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Hard to believe that a world heritage site would be ruined and defaced in such a way. This
site is known all over the world and such diabolical changes would make the UK a
laughing stock for attempting to destroy its history.

Access to the southwest could be provided by another route to the south and a much longer
tunnel could have been planned for over its impact. With climate control so important for
the future road traffic needs to be much reduced.

Do something that benefits the community and does not destroy its past.

Yours faithfully,






